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Reporting Month: July 2020 

 

Log 

Ref. 
Location 

Received 

Date 

Details of 

Complaint/war

ning/summon 

and prosecution 

Investigation/Mitigation Action Status 

#A01 

The 

Launching 

Shaft  

24 June 

2020 

A complaint 

regarding dust 

nuisance 

possible caused 

by the 

construction 

works at the 

Launching Shaft 

area was 

received. 

- Training regarding the loading 

and unloading height control was 

provided to the labourers to 

ensure dusty materials are 

transported under a minimum 

practical height. 

- Water sprays system was installed 

around the location of complaint 

to prevent dust generated from 

wind erosion on the stockpile. 

- Contractor was reminded to 

further enhance the dust 

mitigation measures to minimize 

the dust nuisance. 

Closed 

#N01 

The 

Launching 

Shaft 

03 & 13 

July 

2020 

The verbal 

complaint 

regarding the 

noise nuisance 

generated from 

D-wall cutter 

operation nearby 

the PWCL 

building was 

received by 

CEDD 

- Noise barrier was erected between 

noise source and the PWCL 

building. 

- Construction programme was 

reviewed as to minimize 

operation of PME nearby the 

PWCL building 

- Contractor was recommended to 

implement the noise mitigation 

measures and other good site 

practices to minimize the noise 

nuisance. 

Closed 

Remarks: 

No environmental warning/summon and prosecution were received in the reporting period. 

#A01 was received in the previous reporting month (June 2020). And the relevant findings are presented 

in this report after the completed investigation.  


